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Subject: FW: Email - Communication - Todd Holmquist - Saskatoon Wildlife Federation - 
Disposal of Former Saskatoon Police Service Outdoor Firing Range Auxiliary Training 
Building - CK 600-5

From: Web NoReply  
Sent: August 14, 2020 4:08 PM 
To: City Council <City.Council@Saskatoon.ca> 
Subject: Email ‐ Communication ‐ Todd Holmquist ‐ Saskatoon Wildlife Federation ‐ Disposal of Former Saskatoon Police 
Service Outdoor Firing Range Auxiliary Training Building ‐ CK 600‐5 

--- Replies to this email will go to exdir@swildfed.ca --- 

Submitted on Friday, August 14, 2020 - 16:07 

Submitted by user: Anonymous 

Submitted values are: 

Date Friday, August 14, 2020  
To His Worship the Mayor and Members of City Council  
First Name Todd  
Last Name Holmquist  
Phone Number 
Email exdir@swildfed.ca  
Address 
City Saskatoon  
Province Saskatchewan  
Postal Code S7
Name of the organization or agency you are representing (if applicable) Saskatoon Wildlife Federation  
Subject Item #7.2.3 Disposal of Former Saskatoon Police Service Outdoor Firing Range Auxiliary Training 
Building [File No. CK. 600-5]  
Meeting (if known) STANDING POLICY COMMITTEE ON FINANCE  
Comments  
In discussions with Keith Phiel he suggested I be available to field questions, if any, on the above matter. I 
believe council has a very clear view of our intentions to utilize the building but I would be more than happy to 
address any questions that may come up. 


